TT INTERNATIONAL FUNDS PLC (the “Company”):
Notice of cessation of marketing of TT European Opportunities Long/Short Fund

23 August 2023

To whom it may concern:

The Company wishes to advise it has ceased marketing the following fund:

- TT European Opportunities Long/Short Fund (the “Fund”)

In compliance with the Company’s ongoing reporting obligations in Austria, Belgium, Denmark,
Finland, France, Italy, Luxembourg, Netherlands, Norway, Spain and Sweden (the “Jurisdictions”) the
Company will request the Central Bank of Ireland (the “Central Bank”) to notify the regulatory
authorities in the Jurisdictions that the Fund is no longer marketing and should be deregistered as
soon as possible. The Company will seek to revoke the Fund’s approval with the Central Bank in due
course.

Copies of the constitution, prospectus, English and translated key investor information documents and

the latest annual reports and semi-annual reports of the Company are available free of charge, upon
request during normal business hours from the registered office of the Company.
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